
Rules Committee, 

We need strong officials to get our voices heard from the people to our elected officials. 

When our children, elderly, disabled people are the ones who are going to suffer, because of 

greed and hatred. This past election was not a successful day for US government we need a 

change in the voting electoral process  

Hannah Shooting Bear  

hshooting1@gmail.com  

4211 Fir Rest Way NE  

Salem, Oregon 97301 
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